
FIXED INCOME CLEARING CORPORATION (“FICC”) 

ADVANCE NOTICE SR-FICC-2018-802 (“AN”) 

February 13, 2019 

Please be advised that the AN was deemed approved pursuant to 12 U.S.C. 5465(e)(1)(G) 
on February 11, 2019.  Please note that FICC shall not implement the proposal until all 
regulatory actions required with respect to the proposal are completed, that is, until approval of 
related rule filing (SR-FICC-2018-013) and FICC’s announcement of the implementation of the 
proposal. 

If you have any questions, please call Kristen Lam, Director and Assistant General 
Counsel, at 212-855-5258 or Nikki Poulos, Managing Director and Deputy General Counsel, at 
212-855-7633. 


